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Important Info – January 2022    

SAF® CBX40 Slider Suspension/Axle Assembly

Retirement Notice for CBX40 Slider Air Suspension

CBX40 (FUSION BEAM) SUSPENSION 
Retired March 1, 2022

CBXA40 AEROBEAM™ SUSPENSION
New Tandem Slider Air Suspension

Effective: March 1, 2022

Attention

SAF-HOLLAND will no longer be offering the 
CBX40 tandem axle slider air suspension which 
has been superseded (replaced) by the CBXA40 
AeroBeam™ tandem slider air suspension. All 
current OEM customers have converted over to 
the new CBXA40 AeroBeam™ suspensions with 
new upper level BOM/part numbers for new OEM 
production. Any remaining upper level production 
BOM’s will be discontinued.

Aftermarket parts for the CBX40 slider air 
suspension system will still be available for seven 
years from our Aftermarket parts group. Service 
components for the CBX40 such as the air spring, 
shock absorber and equalizing beam/axle assembly 
are not interchangeable with the new CBXA40 
AeroBeam™ suspension.

Please contact your SAF-HOLLAND Sale 
Representative or Customer service for more 
information. Visit CBX40.com for more detailed 
product specifications and features/benefits.
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